
 

Contact your child’s teacher with any questions: 
Becca Hollmann (rhollmann@asd20.org) ; Aubrey Brovold (abrovold@asd20.org) ;  

Rachel Householder (rhouseholder@asd20.org) ; Sonja Donahue (sdonahue@asd20.org) ; 
 Erin Yeadon (eyeadon@asd20.org)

 

 

SPELLING TEST:  

  

 

 

 

 

 

RECITATION: The Pasture by Robert Frost 

 

“Practice Makes Perfect” 

 

 

 

 

Important 

Upcoming Dates: 

• October 5th & 6th: 

Parent/Teacher 

Conferences 

 

• October 9th – 13th: Fall 

Break (No School) 

 

• October 20nd: Service 

Run for St. Jude Link 

 

• October 26th and 

November 2nd: Parent 

Spalding Class (See 

Flyer Below) 

 

• October 27th: Egyptian 

Day 

October 2nd – October 6th:    

Welcome to the first grade newsletter!  This is where you can look to find all 

important information about the week.  

A Look into What 

We’re Learning: 

History: Mesopotamia 

and Ancient Egypt 

Math: See Chapter 4 

Newsletter Here 

 

 

 

 

 

Due to the short week, we will not have a 

spelling test.  It’s a good idea to use this 

time to review previous phonograms and 

words. We will resume weekly testing after 

Fall Break!  

 

A Note From Your Specials Teachers: 

Specials teachers are available during the following times for parent-

teacher conferences: Thurs., Oct 5: 12 pm – 3:45 pm and Friday, Oct. 6: 8 

am – 12 pm. If you would like to meet with a Specials Teacher, please 

reach out via their email to request a specific time: 

sosifo@asd20.org - Music Teacher 

kromine@asd20.org - PE Teacher 

cbahr@asd20.org - 1st-3rd Spanish Teacher 

jtakada@asd20.org - Art Teacher 

bwhite@asd20.org- Library Teacher 

 

 

Thank you! 
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Contact your child’s teacher with any questions: 
Becca Hollmann (rhollmann@asd20.org) ; Aubrey Brovold (abrovold@asd20.org) ;  

Rachel Householder (rhouseholder@asd20.org) ; Sonja Donahue (sdonahue@asd20.org) ; 
 Erin Yeadon (eyeadon@asd20.org)

 

Spalding for Parents Class 

 

Thursday Evenings 

October 26th and November 2nd     

5 pm – 8 pm 

TCA Central Campus  

1655 Springs Crest Road  

During this two-session class, you will learn phonograms, spelling rules, 

comprehension strategies, and ways to support your child in reading and 

writing. 

 

The cost for the class is $10. Please register at TCA’s Pay School Events 

by October 20th.    

 

https://tinyurl.com/TCA-Parent-Spalding-Class    or    

 

 

If fewer than 10 participants have registered for the class by October 

20th, the class will be cancelled, and all money refunded. 
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